
Cuba Hosts Seventh Campaign
against Homophobia

Havana, April 24 (RHC) -- The 7th Cuban Campaign against homophobia will include a regional conference
with the participation of the International Association of Gays, Lesbian, Bisexuals, Trans- and Inter-sexuals
from Latin America and the Caribbean (ILGALAC). This event takes place in Cuba for the first time.
The forum, which will be held from May 5th through the 25th in Varadero, acknowledges the
advancements of the island in the promotion of respect for sexual orientation and gender identity.

The International Association aims for the equality of rights for lesbians, gays, bisexual, trans- and inter-
sexuals, and was founded in 1978.

The Cuban campaign against homophobia, organized by the Cuban Sexual Education Center, with the
Health Ministry, will include educative, recreational, cultural and sports actions with a social perspective.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/21386-cuba-hosts-seventh-campaign-against-
homophobia
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